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Andrews - DNR, Doug <doug.andrews@state.co.us>

RE: [EXTERNAL] :COGCC Amended Form 2A review of PDC Energy's Ward PF 6N66W20 location - Doc #401555558 
1 message

Venessa Chase <Venessa.Chase@pdce.com> Thu, Mar 29, 2018 at 8:55 AM
To: "Andrews - DNR, Doug" <doug.andrews@state.co.us>

Hi Doug,

 

See a�ached.  Please let me know if you need any addi�onal informa�on.

 

Thanks and have a great day!

 

 Venessa Chase | Regulatory Supervisor (Wattenberg) | PDC Energy | O: 303-318-6102 |

C: 303-907-1714 | venessa.chase@pdce.com

 

 

 

From: Andrews - DNR, Doug [mailto:doug.andrews@state.co.us]  
Sent: Thursday, March 29, 2018 8:14 AM 
To: Venessa Chase <Venessa.Chase@pdce.com> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] :COGCC Amended Form 2A review of PDC Energy's Ward PF 6N66W20 loca�on - Doc #401555558

 

Venessa,

 

I have reviewed the referenced Amended Form 2A Oil & Gas Location Assessment and have the following comments.

 

1)  PDC Energy has included a Leak Detection BMP that a Leak Detection Plan has been attached to this Amended Form 2A.  However, no Leak Detection Plan was included. 
Please send me the Leak Detection Plan and I will attach it to the Amended Form 2A.  Attached

 

2)  Now that the Public Comment period has ended, please send me a letter certifying PDC Energy's compliance with COGCC Rule 306.e.  If any meetings/consultations were
requested, please also indicate their outcome.  Attached
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Please respond to this correspondence by April 29, 2018.  If you have any questions, please contact me.  Thank you.

 

Doug Andrews 
Oil & Gas Location Assessment Specialist - Northeast Colorado

 

 

303.894.2100  Ext. 5180

1120 Lincoln St., Suite 801, Denver, CO  80203

doug.andrews@state.co.us  │  http://cogcc.state.co.us/

 
2 attachments

Leak Detection Plan.pdf 
31K

306e Meeting Requirements Certification Letter to Director_Ward 6N66W20 ....pdf 
374K
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